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Drexel resident opinion

Rachel Abeles <riabeles@gmail.com> Fri, Feb 4, 2022 at 2:44 PM
To: tmarkham@bexley.org, Ifeibel@bexley.org, mklingler@bexley.org, mlampke@bexley.org, smarcellino@bexley.org,
jrobinson@bexley.org, jsaad@bexley.org, mayor@bexley.org

First off | want to say thank you for all that you do for our community. | think that slowing the cars down on Drexel is a
very needed in our community.

We live at 317 S. Drexel and as a resident of the street that this will affect, | believe that Option A is much better.
Having a dedicated bike lane will not only create more traffic on a very busy street but it will also take away much
needed street parking. | can’t begin to tell you how many times people come into our driveway, thinking we are a
parking lot for St. Albans. Also, option B creates a massive issue for CSG students. Where would they park? Moving
parking to one side of the street will create many issues and many unhappy residents. There have been issues with
people crossing Drexel safely and | do believe that this will create more. In addition to safety, | believe that option A, is
much for esthetically pleasing.

As a resident of Drexel and Bexley, | urge you not to consider option B.

Thank you,
Rachel Abeles

Sent from my iPhone
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